SRA Consultation Paper – Achieving the Right Outcomes

Response of the Birmingham Law Society (BLS)

BLS approves the principle of outcomes and risk assessment and the movement away from the current box ticking micro regulatory approach.  It looks forward to further consultations and meetings to discuss the way in which the new approach will be set out and monitored. 

The Profession has long been subject to detailed rules of conduct. Although often cumbersome, they have helped in maintaining the highest professional standards. With the changes following the Legal Services Act and the introduction of Alternative Business Structures, care must be taken to maintain the high standards and do nothing that might diminish the USPs of the Solicitors’ profession. There is a very delicate balance to be struck and change in regulatory emphasis must not be seen as simply designed to relax the standards with the arrival of ABSs to make life easier for them than has previously been the case with traditional firms of solicitors.

